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I stand in strong opposition to SB 774 

 

We did not vote for legislators to keep “our money” that is surplus tax revenue.  We 

paid our taxes; if there is a surplus then we were overcharged, and the funds should 

be returned to us.   

 

This is oppressive and malevolent on the part of the government to take what is not 

yours and keep it.  We have been crushed by all the Covid mandates and our rising 

inflation over the past three years which continues to rise.  This is surplus taxpayer 

money that belongs to us not the state of Oregon. 

 

It is wrong to amend the Oregon Constitution to keep surplus revenue from the 

taxpayers who paid it.  This is government theft of money that is not yours. 

 

Vote NO on SB 774 

 


